
Dear Parents,  
 
I hope you are having a nice time this October while taking advantage of the beauty of autumn.  
 
Please see below announcements:   
 
1) - "ROSARY RALLY" - October 14th @ 12:00 PM  
 
The month of October is a time of prayerful communion with the Holy Mother of God in the 
Church. We contemplate the mystery of her motherhood, which, from accepting God's will at 
the Annunciation and sustaining God's unwavering fidelity under the cross of Jesus Christ, 
extends to all of us, brothers and sisters of her Son, who as pilgrims remain exposed to 
hardships and dangers (CCC 2674). Mary, the Mother of Jesus and ours, shows the way, she is 
the sign of the way and leads us to the Savior. 

 
At this special time that the world is experiencing, especially people living in Israel and 
Palestine, I would like to invite your Families to COMMON Rosary PRAYERS for each other, our 
homeland and for the intentions that are particularly close to us. 
Rosary prayer has power and gives a sense of unity. 

Therefore, on behalf of the American Heritage Girls, I invite you on Saturday, October 14 at 
12:00 pm to this prayer, which will take place outdoors in the parking lot in front of St. 
Alphonsus School.  
More info is below in the flyer.  
Students in grades 7th and 8th participating in the prayer will be able to get 1 hour of "Service 
Hours". 

2) - "LOVING LUNCHES" - November 5th  
 
Every first Sunday of the month sandwiches are prepared for the hungry and homeless. 
 
As on the first Sunday of October, so now on the first Sunday in November we need volunteers 
to help. 
 
This is an opportunity to get together and get to know each other, as well as an opportunity for 
all who need "Service Hours".  
T whole families are welcome. 
More information below in the flyer.  
 
3) - "ALL SAINTS" BALL" - October 28th  
 



We invite all children to participate in the "ALL Saints’ Ball" which will be held on Saturday, 
October 28th at 6:00 pm in the hall of St. Thomas Becket Church - 1321 N Burning Bush Ln., 
Mount Prospect, IL 60056 

We will start at 6:00 pm and end at 8:30 pm. There will be many activities prepared for 
children. Refreshments will be served - pizza for children and for parents - coffee, tea, sweets.  

 Please RSVP Beata at b.bosak@stbal.org  or call 847-255-9490 ex 116.  

Admission is free. 

For more info please see our Parish website and Sunday Bulletin.  

We ask all children and youth to dress up as a Saint or an Angel. Parents can dress 
up, too!  

If you have any questions please let us know.  
Have a blessed weekend!  
 
Beata Bosak  
Director of Lifelong Faith Formation  
Sts.Thomas Becket & Alphonsus Liguori Parish  
St. Alphonsus Liguori Campus 
411 N Wheeling Rd  
Prospect Heights, IL 60070  
847.255.9490  ext.116  

 

 

mailto:b.bosak@stbal.org


 


